
This week at Cavalry: 

 Our Christmas Market on Tuesday was a huge success. Year 5 did an amazing job of running 
the stalls all day and the children had so much fun browsing round the stalls and talking part in 
games and activities. We raised £780 for school funds, which we will use to top up our 
playground equipment (hoops, balls, beanbags etc) and also to buy items chosen by school 
council. Thank you for your support. 

 All year groups have started Christmas rehearsals this week – from Nursery getting ready for 
their Christmas Sing Song to Year 6 learning their scripts. We are all looking forward to sharing 
our productions with you.  
 

 Coming up soon: 
3rd to 7th December – nursery appointments to see your child’s key person 
10th December – Y4/5/6 Christmas production at 2.00 p.m. and 6.30 p.m. 
11th December – Y4/5/6 Christmas production at 6.30 p.m. 
12th December – Reception/Year 1 Christmas production at 9.15 a.m. 
12th December – Nursery Christmas Sing Song at 11.20 a.m. and 2.50 p.m. 
13th December – Reception/Year 1 Christmas production at 9.15 a.m. 
14th December – Christmas Jumper Day for ‘Save the Children’ and also Christmas Dinner Day 
CHRISTMAS DINNER MUST BE BOOKED BY 7TH DEC FOR ALL CHILDREN – EVEN IF THEY DO NOT PAY 
AND EVEN IF THEY ALWAYS HAVE A SCHOOL MEAL. PLEASE SEND IN YOUR SLIP OR CONTACT THE 
SCHOOL OFFICE. 
17th December – Y2/3 Christmas production at 2.30 p.m. 
18th December – Y2/3 Christmas production at 2.30 p.m. 
19th December – last day of term. Carol Service for Y4/5/6 at 9.15 a.m. – parents welcome 
Monday 7th January 2019 – school and nursery open for new term 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 

 

Other news and reminders: 

 We have already received over 35 shoeboxes for the Rotary Shoe Box appeal. The last day to 
bring in your box is Monday 3rd December. 

 Thank you for your amazing support for our school Book Fair. We sold over £1500 worth of 
books which means the school will receive £825 of free books as commission. Thank you! 

 Ticket letters are in book bags today so that you can order tickets for the Christmas 
productions in school. We do not charge for tickets but they are limited to two per family due 
to the restricted space in the hall. If you bring your ticket along to the performance it saves 
time, as we do not need to look up your name on our ticket list.  

 ALL CLUBS AT LUNCHTIME AND AFTER SCHOOL FINISH ON FRIDAY 7TH DECEMBER – this 
includes Concert Band, Choir, sports clubs, Dance, Spanish, Science etc.  
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